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UPCOMING STATUTORY CONSULTATION ON MANDEVILLE ROAD 
 
Dear Business Owner, 
 
As part of Visions for Northolt, Ealing Council will be carrying out highway, cycling and public realm 
improvement works along Mandeville Road and Church Road, between the junction of Ealing 
Road/Mandeville Road and the east of Target Roundabout. The team has worked with local 
businesses, stakeholders and the community through an extensive engagement programme to 
address poor connectivity, congestion, road safety and air quality in Northolt. The works will bring 
benefits to all road users and enhance user experience across the town. The forthcoming programme 
of work includes:  

 Widened and enhanced footways 
 New and improved cycle routes 
 New trees, planting and street furniture 
 New and improved crossings 
 Stop and Shop Plus parking scheme and the provision of new loading bays. Parking tariffs 

can be found on the PayByPhone app or online: 
https://www.ealing.gov.uk/info/201181/visitor_parking/1281/public_visitor_parking. 

(Please note loading should take place within dedicated loading bays only) 

These improvements will make travel in Northolt safer, easier and more pleasant for all, including 
cyclists and pedestrians. More information on engagement, how feedback has been taken on board, 
and the design proposals will be published shortly at https://visionsfornortholt.co.uk/connected-
northolt.html. As a result of widened footways, businesses may apply for a Pavement License for 
shop-front furniture. Please visit:  
https://www.ealing.gov.uk/info/201017/licences_and_street_trading/221/street_trading/6  
 
Statutory consultation will commence on 27 March 2024, and will run for 21 days. Once live, 
comments and feedback can be shared by emailing trafficnotices@ealing.gov.uk.  

Visit www.visionsfornortholt.co.uk to hear about wider projects in Northolt. Should you have any 
questions about the Visions for Northolt programme, please feel free to get in touch with us by 
emailing visionsfornortholt@ealing.gov.uk.   

Yours faithfully,  
London Borough of Ealing – Highways 


